February 21, 2025

Students of Lincoln Elementary 700 Wood Avenue Hoquiam, WA 98550

Clark County Council Office 1300 Franklin St. Suite 681 Vancouver, WA 98666

Dear Council Members,

We are 5th grade students of Ms. J's class at Lincoln Elementary. We believe Clark County should make laws for protecting bigfoot. This can help us save bigfoot from hunters and poachers, so please join us in protecting bigfoot.

We have noticed that there are fewer and fewer sightings of bigfoot each year. By this time next year there could probably be even less sightings if there is no law set in place in Clark County to protect bigfoot and keep him safe. What happens to our ecosystem and food chain if he isn't protected?

One reason we want laws for bigfoot is because people would have more of a chance to not only spot a bigfoot, but scientists can continue to study bigfoot. Then we can learn its patterns in his/her life and in the future we can live in peace with bigfoot knowing he is protected.

Another reason we should get laws for bigfoot is because there are only a few reports a year and we want to make a larger number of sightings. We want people to be proud to report their sightings. So if the people of Clark County end up making these laws, you guys will see more reports and learn more interesting facts about bigfoot.

In conclusion there are 6 counties that have already passed laws protecting bigfoot. Whatcom County, Skamania County, Grays Harbor County, Clallam County, Mason County, and Jefferson County. Will you please join us in protecting bigfoot this year? You can help save lives. Thank you for reading our letter.

Sincerely, Ms. J's 5th Grade Class